
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

On the school calendar, published on our website, Year 9 Parents’ Evening was scheduled 

for Thursday 11th January 2024. This is the week that students return to school after the 

Christmas break. Instead, this will now take place on Thursday 8th February 2024, combined 

with Options Evening. During the evening, you will have the chance to attend a talk by our 

senior staff explaining the options process and talk to your child’s teachers about the 

subjects they are currently studying and those they are thinking of studying at GCSE. 

The option talks will be repeated several times so that you can attend one around your 

child’s appointments with their subject teachers. 

More information about the evening will follow after the Christmas break. You may have 

already started the discussion about options with your child, if not, we would advise that 

this starts over the next few weeks. 

Best wishes for Christmas and we look forward to welcoming you to school in the new year. 

Should you wish to contact school about any information contained in this letter, please 

email enquiries@tarletonacademy.org 

Your faithfully, 

A Smith 

Mr Smith 

Assistant Headteacher – Curriculum and Assessment 

Year 9 Parents’ Evening and Options Evening Information 
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